
 

 

 

21st September 2023 

Re: School reopening to students – Friday 22nd September 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you for your patience over the past two days while we have worked to ensure the safety of the school site. 

We were alerted to a smell of gas in the school on Tuesday evening and as a precaution we made the decision to 
close the school until it had been investigated fully. Engineers have been working tirelessly across the site over the 
past two days and have confirmed the school is safe for staff and pupils to return.  

 Therefore, students will return to school site tomorrow (Friday 22nd September).  

We would like to thank all parents/carers and students for your support over these past two days, but I would also 
like to thank the APHS Site Team (Mr Sutton, Mr Shaw and Mr Waajen) and the Wensum Trust Central Services 
for their professionalism and hard work in resolving this matter so efficiently and effectively. 

APHS staff continue to be available today to support students with remote learning and we look forward to 
welcoming all students back to school tomorrow. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr M Hardman 
Principal 

 


